
Dennis Feltgen - NOAA Service Account


From: Dennis Feltgen - NOAA Service Account


Sent: Thursday, September 5, 2019 12:29 PM


To: Christopher Vaccaro - NOAA Federal


Subject: Fwd: earlier American models for Dorian


---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: <twalsh@silverstar.com>


Date: Thu, Sep 5, 2019 at 12:23 PM


Subject: earlier American models for Dorian


To: <NHC.Public.Affairs@noaa.gov>


With dozens of relatives located in Lower Alabama and friends in eastern Louisiana, I was quite concerned early last


week about the potential impact of Hurricane Dorian if it came across the state of Florida and entered the Gulf of Mexico


with a heading toward south Alabama and eastern Louisiana.


I saw an on-line display of an early "American model" of the projected path of Dorian, and it was across the middle of


Florida and headed into the Gulf of Mexico towards Alabama and Louisiana.


Of course, that was a very early model, and, as everybody now knows, the hurricane took a dramatic northerly direction


turn and has gone up the eastern seaboard.


Can you please resend me an electronic link of that early American model of the projected path of Dorian.  I believe I saw


it last Tuesday or Wednesday, August 27th or the 28th?


Thanks,


Tom Walsh


twalsh@silverstar.com


--

Dennis Feltgen


Communications & Public Affairs Officer


Meteorologist


NOAA Communications & External Affairs


National Hurricane Center


Miami, Fla.


305-229-4404


dennis.feltgen@noaa.gov


nhc.public.affairs@noaa.gov
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